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Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Mr. Rundquist, et.al.

Based upon available information we have determined no Department of the Army Section 404 of the
Federal Clean Water Act permit is required for the current proposal to install wastewater tanks at
Panoche Energy Center in western Fresno County. The project SPK-2006-00987, will be closed with no
further action required. Your proposed activity may still be regulated by the State of California's
Regional Water Quality Control Boards.

Please call or email me if you have questions.
Thank you

Ramon E. Aberasturi

Project Manager, California South Branch Regulatory Division US Army Corps of Engineers, Sacramento
District

1325 J Street, Room 1350

Sacramento, California 95814

(916) 557-6865(9am-3pm, M-F) Fax:(916) 557-6877 ramon.aberasturi@usace.army.mil

We want to hear from you! Submit a customer service survey form:
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=regulatory survey

Information on the Regulatory Program: http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx

Regulatory Public Notices: http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/Media/RegulatoryPublicNotices.aspx
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